
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   August 2, 2016 

 

TITLE: First Amendment to Professional Services Agreement - Banner University Medical 

Group (BUMG) 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
The District has a professional services agreement with Banner University Medical Group (BUMG) who 

provides consultation services to the Director of Health Services and district health services staff.  This 

consultation includes the establishment of guidelines for emergency management of anaphylactic reactions, 

guidelines for over the counter medications, guidelines on the treatment of head lice and hypoglycemia and 

other similar concerns.  The BUMG physician also consults with district health services staff for the 

management of student care, develops health education programs, provides an annual professional 

development activity and advises district staff regarding preventive health planning, immunizations and 

communicable disease control. 

 

BUMG has requested that the original agreement, which began on July 1, 2015, be amended to automatically 

renew for two (2) additional 1-year periods unless otherwise terminated.   

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:   
The administration is recommending approval of the request by BUMG to amend the Professional Services 

Agreement to allow renewal for two (2) additional 1-year periods. 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                     

                                                                          
______________________________________________________________________                          __ _  _ 
Stephen M. Duley, Ph.D., Executive Director of Student Services                   Date:  July 26, 2016    

                              

 

 

_______________________________ 
                 Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


